Dear Parents/Guardians and Pupils
We hope you are all well during these difficult times.
 As a school we aim to provide support for our children to support their emotional well being during the ‘Lockdown’ period and hope to stay connected with them through the live sessions and other check ins.
We realise that sometimes the children may want to talk about a worry or how they are feeling and may feel they do not have this option to do this, at this time. Therefore, we have attached the link below, which allows pupils/parents to complete a form to ask for an adult from school to contact them if they would like to talk to someone.
Please ensure you put the most up to date contact number on the form so we are able to get an adult to make contact with you.
Any information disclosed will be treated in confidence.
The only exception to this would be if a Safeguarding/Child protection issue was disclosed, then obviously we would have a duty of care to share this information.
Best wishes to you all during these tough times. We look forward to seeing you all soon.
 
http://tmc-systems.co.uk/whisper/
 
Many thanks
Mr Cushion (Safeguarding and Pastoral Lead)
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